
Midstream Incentives 2024 program status FAQ

 What is the status of AES Indiana’s Midstream Incentive program?

Due to the increased interest in participation and high volume of incentive 
applications submitted, the AES Indiana Midstream Incentive program is 
currently under pause until further notice for the 2024 calendar year.

What does this mean for distributors?

As of June 10, 2024, payments have been paused. Any eligible applications 
submitted before that date are currently being reviewed. Applications received 
after that date will be placed on hold with no guarantee of payment.  Your 
outreach specialist will provide a summary of application status.

When does AES Indiana expect to resume the Midstream Incentive program?

AES Indiana’s Midstream Incentive program will resume in 2025. Watch for our 
emails to stay up to date on the latest program developments. 
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